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6 November 2018

Dear Parent,
                     As has been said in our Newsletters this term there will be a spelling information evening on Tuesday 13th November 6.30 -7.30pm.  We do hope that you are able to join us for this.

The evening will begin with us all in the hall where we will present some of the key information about spelling at Puddletown First School and the curriculum requirements the children are facing. This will be 15 minute session. After which each class teacher will run a 20 minute workshop looking specifically at the approach taken to teaching spelling for that curriculum year and the ways in which you can best support at home. Each of these workshops will be repeated to enable parents with more than one child to attend workshops in other years. Alternatively you may like to take the opportunity to see what your child may be doing next year if you only have one child with us.

This evening is not designed for the children and I am sorry but there will be no crèche service running. If this causes you particular difficulty please do get in touch with me to discuss how we may be able to help. We would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance via your schoolcomms account.
We are looking forward to seeing you next week and we hope that you find it a very useful session. 
Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
[image: image7.png]TheFA






